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GUIDE FOR ATTENDING THE SENSORY-FRIENDLY PERFORMANCE OF 

Thank you for purchasing tickets to Milwaukee Repertory Theater’s Sensory-Friendly
All Access performance of Little Women on Tuesday, February 6, 2024. We are very

excited about this event and want to make it the best possible experience for
everyone. To that end, we’d like to offer some suggestions and provide you with

additional information regarding the performance: 

LOCATION:
Milwaukee Repertory Theater

108 E Wells St, Milwaukee, WI 53202
Quadracci Powerhouse 

Mezzanine Level of the Associated Bank River Center

PERFORMANCE BEGINS at 6:00PM 

DOORS OPEN at 5:30PM 
RUNNING TIME is about 2 hours and 15 minutes, including one 15 minute

intermission.

HELPFUL INFORMATION
A downloadable Social Narrative, Visual Agenda, character guide and other
additional information can be found at:
https://www.milwaukeerep.com/202324/sensory-friendly-performance/

Families and individuals are welcome to bring sensory support and/or tools
from home, which can include fidgets, weighted blankets, etc. Headphones are
also allowed. All attendees are welcome and encouraged to check out a 
Sensory Kit containing the following items: sunglasses, ear defenders,
communication cards, white board & dry erase marker, and several fidgets.

A Touch Table will be available in the lobby before the show for audience
members to explore some of the design elements of the production tactilely.
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HELPFUL INFORMATION CONTINUED:
In order to accommodate dietary restrictions, snacks from home are permitted;
however, we encourage you to limit your eating to outside the theater or in
lobby areas before the show and/or at intermission. Out of respect for our
maintenance and staff members, please help us keep the theater clean. Our
concession stand will be open before the show and during intermission.

Flash Photography and Videography are NOT PERMITTED inside the theater. We
want to enjoy the show while still respecting the theater’s policies. 

If you are planning on bringing a service animal to the performance, we ask that
please kindly notify us in advance at rkaybee@milwaukeerep.com 

A quiet area, staffed with volunteers, will be available in the theater lobby, and
additional trained volunteers will be accessible throughout the performance to
assist you. Our trained volunteers are ready and willing to help however they
can! 

Slight adjustments have been made to the lighting and sound of the show. If an
individual or family member experiences discomfort due to the lighting or
sound, there are quiet areas they can visit in the theater. They can also utilize
the ear defenders and sunglasses provided in the Sensory Kits. Our hope is to
make this an enjoyable theater experience for all who attend the performance. 

Thank you for reading. If you have any questions you can contact Roswell Kaybee,
Education Coordinator, at rkaybee@milwaukeerep.com or at (414) 290-5393. 

We look forward to seeing you on February 6th! 


